Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for July 18, 2016
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our June 2016 Board Meeting:


-Since our Board meeting at the end of June we have been working diligently to get things in order to start school in August. Many of us have been very busy dealing with facilities (general maintenance and cleaning) as well as interviewing to fill some of the open positions we’ve had posted. At this time almost every position has been filled.

-Our first day for students is August 8th and it is rapidly approaching.

[bookmark: _GoBack]-Our entire administrative team will be attending the KY Association of School Administrators (KASA) Conference this coming Wednesday-Friday and we will also hold our annual “retreat” where we discuss items pertaining to the upcoming school year. We will meet again here on July 26th with other Directors’ who will not with us at KASA. We’ll do this just so we can go over any final items we need to be sure is in order for the start of school.

-Our facilities are looking tremendous. The floors in particular are looking better than they have since I’ve been here. Our custodial crew has been doing a super job. Our “mini makeover” of the Media Center continues and the lights are in. This has been a tremendous improvement with still some work to be done there. (See facilities report/update).

On the radar for the coming month:
	- Back to school preparations and kickoff
	- Attend Rotary and Chamber Meetings 
	- KASA in Louisville with our Admin Team
	- Staff Development August 3, 4, and Opening Day August 5th 
	- Next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled for August 15th (Tax hearing TBA, we are awaiting tax info)   
